
 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in scheduling with Family Counseling Associates! 
 

For individuals and families referred from Burlington Public Schools, we have  developed a more 
streamlined registration process for your convenience. 

 
Please click on the link below to schedule a phone call with our Intake Department! This phone call 
will be brief (only about 15 minutes)! During this call, we will further discuss your counseling needs in 
order to determine if our providers are an appropriate match for your clinical needs as well as 
availability for appointments and scheduling.  
 
*Please note that this screening call is not a guarantee of services and eligibility depends on clinical 
match and availability.  

 

Registration Steps: 
 

1) Select an available day/time that works for your schedule for the phone call. 
2) Complete our brief registration form.  
3) Our team will call you at the scheduled day/time to obtain additional information and discuss 
next steps! 
 

 
https://fca-intake.as.me/BurlingtonPublicSchools 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our Intake Department at (978) 222-3121 extension 1. 

 

 
We look forward to connecting with you! 

Family Counseling Associates Intake Department 

Burlington Public Schools Referral Services 

https://fca-intake.as.me/BurlingtonPublicSchools

